
March 31, 2014 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is without reservation that I recommend Lori Gardner for employment as 
an elementary educator.  She worked with me as an intern and student 
teacher during the 2011-2012 school year at Hillsboro Elementary School.  I 
have been able to witness her collaboration and communication with all 
children as well as their parents.  She will make an outstanding educator for 
your district.  
 . 
Mrs. Gardner has embraced leadership opportunities.  She is willing to 
improve herself by becoming very familiar with the curriculum, programs, 
and any resources that will aid the students.  She is flexible and eager to take 
on new challenges that a classroom can bring each day.  She is very efficient 
and effective in accomplishing any tasks she is asked to complete.  She is 
also highly organized and motivated.  When planning lessons she uses 
research based strategies and strives to help all learners meet their true 
potential.  She develops innovative techniques to enhance the learning of all 
the students and differentiates instruction based on individual needs.  She 
has an unbelievable work ethic.  It is very apparent that her true passion is 
teaching.  
 
I am convinced that Mrs. Gardner will be a great asset to any classroom as 
well as any district.  Please do not hesitate to call or email me if you require 
further insights into her skills or character.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Anne Janiesch 
Third Grade Teacher 
314-691-5775 or 789-0000 extension 4311 
Janiesch_anne@mail.hillsboro.k12.mo.us 


